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Access to Transformer Poles



Our linemen had to replace a transformer on December 20 in the bitter cold and due to debris
around the transformer pole, access was extremely difficult.








It is very important to ensure the area up to and around your transformer pole has the snow
plowed and is free of vehicles and debris to ensure our equipment has sufficient access in

the event of a power outage and work needs to be done to your transformer or it needs to be
replaced.
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2023 Stable Rate Option Contract



Our NEW Stable Rate Option Contract for 2023 is 11.2 cents/kWhr. 
If you are interested in switching to the new fixed rate, please contact the office!

The RRO for the month of January is 31.201 cents/kWhr.

Alberta Government Affordability Relief Measures



Electricity rebates will be extended until April 2023.  For January and February you will see a $75
rebate on your power bills and for March and April the rebate will be $25.




For the months of January, February and March 2023, members on the RRO (Regulated Rate
Option) will be charged an RRO cap of 13.5 cents per kilowatt hour on your energy.  




The difference in the set RRO, as per Lakeland Power Co-op's RRO price setting plan, and the
Government of Alberta 13.5 cent RRO cap for these three months will be deferred and will be

repaid by all members on the RRO over 21 months (April 2023 to December 2024).



Please call the office if you have any questions regarding these relief measures.
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2020 and 2021 AGM Minutes from March 3, 2022 were approved with no unfinished
business.
Nomination results for 2022 were read out. Elected by acclamation: John Grykuliak (Zone 2),
Robert Coppock (Zone 5), and Dwayne Kisilevich (Director at Large #2).
Renee Senko of Wilde & Company presented the 2022 audited financial statements. 
Bernie Klammer presented his President’s Report. Bernie highlighted the last year and
thanked the membership, staff, and Board members for their support and dedication. Bernie
discussed the rebranding and the importance of being recognized as a Co-op.
Darryl Werstiuk presented his General Manager’s Report. Darryl touched on highlights over
the last year, especially the high energy rates and encouraged members to look at their
monthly invoices and newsletters. 

Our 2022 AGM was held on Wednesday, October 26. We had 27 members in attendance. 

The AGM was called to order at 7:01pm by President Bernie Klammer.

The 2022 AGM was adjourned at 8:07pm.

Thank you to all of our members who came out that evening and attended the AGM.  

2022 Annual General Meeting Recap
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